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  THE BOARD “TWEETS” 

    The Board of Directors has an open 

meeting policy.  You are welcome to 

attend the monthly meetings held at 

Caribou Coffee in Oakdale at 6:30 

p.m.  Future board meeting dates are 

noted in the previous month’s minutes 

which are sent to your home. 

•     With summer approaching, 

the Board reminds you of the 

provisions  
•  

 
 HERITAGE FEST PICNIC  
 

    Remember Heritage Fest (our 

annual picnic) on Saturday, October 1, 

2011, from 12:00 noon to 2:00 p.m.  A 

flier will be delivered to your home a 

few days before the event.   

 

 
   DIRECTORY UPDATE   
 

    Preparation of the update of the 

Heritage Glen Directory of 

Homeowners (names, addresses and 

phone numbers) is nearly complete.  

We hope to distribute it at the 

Homeowners’ Annual Meeting on xxxx 

xx, xxxx.   

*** ERROR – INCOMPLETE!!  
FORGOT TO SAVE JUNE ISSUE 
AFTER COMPLETION. THIS IS A 
PARTIAL FOR INFO ONLY.  SEE 
HARD COPY! 

 
  TRASH/RECYCLING 
 

    Due to the Thanksgiving Day 

Holiday, trash and recycling will be 

collected on Friday, November 25.   

 

 

 STRANGE FACTS ABOUT 
        THIS YEAR 
 

    We have four unusual dates:  

1/1/11, 1/11/11, 11/1/11 and 11/11/11. 
 

 

 

     TUESDAY WALKS  
 
    Our Tuesday evening walks have not 

been successful.  The weather has been 

unfavorable on many of the scheduled 

walks.  We are optimistic we can walk for 

a few more weeks.  Meet us in front of 

471 Bluebird Lane at 7:00 p.m. for a 

stroll around the area.   
 

 

      CONDOLENCES  
 

  



    Our sympathy goes out to the family 

of Erling Davidson from Bluebird Lane  

 
 

 SOCIALLY SPEAKING....  
 

    The Social Committee is looking 

for additional members – it’s fun and 

the time commitment is minimal.   

 
 

  SELLING YOUR HOME?  
 

    If you begin procedures to sell your  
 

 

  WHO DO I CONTACT?  
 

   (Excerpt from our new Communication 

Guidelines - you will receive a copy in 

the near future.) 

 

• Urgent complaints regarding 

grounds maintenance:  Personal 

Touch by phone call or e-mail. 
 

 

 

   BABY BOOMER TEST  
 

1. Superman fights a never ending 

battle for truth, justice and …… 

 

a. Lois Lane 

b. World Peace 

c. News Headlines 

d. The American Way 

e. TV Ratings 

 

2. Pogo, the comic strip character, 

said, “We have met the enemy and 

………” 

 

a. It’s the Grinch. 

b. He surrendered. 

c. He is us. 

d. He’s really nice. 

e. We quit looking for him. 

 

3. NFL quarterback who appeared in 

a TV commercial wearing women’s 

stockings 

a. Roger Staubach 

b. Joe Namath 

c. Joe Montana 

d. John Elway 

e. Troy Aikman 

 
4. I wonder, wonder, wonder…… 

 

a. Who knocked on the door 

b. Who passed the test 

c. Who wrote the book of love 

d. Who ate the leftovers 

e. Who I am 

 

5. Brylcream… 

 

a. You’ll smell great 

b. It’s a dream 

c. Smear it on 

d. We’re your team 

e. A little dab’ll do ya 

 
(Answers to questions on last page) 
 

 

 

   NAMES AND NUMBERS 
 

         BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

Susan Kallman     President     734-0887 
           Board Liaison to Personal Touch 

 

Mary Helbach   Vice President     702-6986 
 

Gene Roggeman   Treasurer     702-7815 
            Board Liaison to Social Committee 



 

Julie Wright   Secretary             501-1037 
         Board Liaison to Architectural Committee 
 

Jim Jacobs    Member at Large    731-0764 
        Board Liaison to Maintenance Committee 
 

 

   ARCHITECTURAL COMMITTEE 
 

 Karl Bozicevich   Chairperson      739-6067 

    MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE 
  
 Contact a Board member at this time 

 

         SOCIAL COMMITTEE  
 

Betty Koreltz   Chairperson      501-0897 

  
    To report problems, promptly notify any 

Board member directly or contact Personal 

Touch, attn: Heritage Glen Homeowners 

Association, PO Box 5233, Hopkins, MN, 

55343, in writing or phone (952) 238-1121.  

For general questions or to submit an on-

line service, request via www.ptouch.net, 

click on Home Owners Requests, then 

Service Request. 
 

 
 

   Answers to Baby Boomer questions: 

 
1. D – The American Way 

2. C – He is us 

3. B – Joe Namath 

4. C – Who wrote the book of love 

5. E – A little dab’ll do ya 

 

 COMMENTS – ANY TYPE  
    If you have any newsletter suggestions, 

comments, requests, or issues we can address, 

please phone Betty Koreltz at 501-0897 or e-

mail fbkoreltz@comcast.net.   

 

 

   FACTS YOU DIDN’T 
   LEARN IN SCHOOL 
 
� The king of hearts is the only 

king without a moustache on a 

standard playing card. 

 

� Pinocchio is Italian for “pine eye”. 

 

� A cockroach can live for several 

weeks with its head cut off – it 

dies of starvation. 

 

� In Tokyo, they sell toupees for 

dogs! 

 

�  

  RESOURCE EXCHANGE 
           CORNER  
 

          Keith Nelson 

    Plumbing & Heating, Inc.  
 

         Family owned and operated   
 

     Phone (651) 739-1048 or go to: 
 

             www.knplumbing.com  

  

 
    Remember, when you are planning any 

changes, consult the Architectural Guidelines, 
Standards and Criteria publication.    If you’re  
unsure as to whether your proposed change is 

pre-accepted, submit a completed 

Architectural Change Petition Form to Karl 

Bozicevich at 331 Bluebird Lane for approval 

before any work is begun. 

 


